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Comments: The proposal does not provide an alternative winter recreation site for families in the Seattle area.

Gold Creek is the only non-motorized Sno Park on I-90 that doesn't require a groomed trail permit. Other Sno

Parks are already extremely crowded and don't have the capacity to handle the additional visitors. Expanded

parking at areas such Kendall Katwalk or Lake Mardee Road would provide a place for people who do not ski to

recreate at the pass both in the summer and in the winter.


